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Weekly Collection 

£ 1,447.54 

 
 

Thank-you for 

supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

The Parish Office will be closed on Friday 9th June. 

Girl Guides End of Year Mass – Sunday 4th June at 11am. The 
guides and leaders will be doing a Church door collection at 7pm 
Mass on Saturday, 9am and 11am on Sunday this weekend to raise 
money for St Patrick's Girl Guide Unit. Anyone interested in 
joining the Girl Guide Unit in September can contact Geradette on 
07786737211. 

Missionaries of Charity Orphanage in Chitila, Romania: 
Thank you for your generous donations for the orphanage in 
Romania. So far, we have raised £14,908 including contributions 
from the Parish of Newcastle (Maghera) of £9,045! Fr Declan will 
travel to Romania this week with a team of helpers to complete 
essential renovation work and to see what else can be done to 
provide assistance.  

Weekend Masses on 10th and 11th June will be covered by Fr Dan 
Baragry from the Redemptorist Order, who will be talking about 
their Parish Mission Promotion Appeal. Fr Dan will be sharing his 
experience of his missionary work and will be distributing 
envelopes to those who wish to financially support the 
Redemptorists’ missionary work.  

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion – Communion 
Services led by lay people will take place in the parish on Thursday 
9th June, Friday 10th June and Monday 12th June at the usual Mass 
times. During the Service, the readings of the Day will be reflected 
upon and a Eucharistic Minister will distribute Holy Communion 
consecrated during a previous Mass. Come and See! 
Clonard Solemn Novena to Our Mother of Perpetual Help: 
There will be a bus leaving St Patrick’s Church Aghagallon on 
Monday 19th June 2017 at 6pm for the 7:30pm Mass in Clonard.  
£5 per person. Please contact the Parish Office if you would like to 
book a seat. 

Aghagallon Preschool Summer Fete Sunday 4 June in 
Aghagallon Community Centre from 12-2pm. Face painting, 
balloon modelling, Jumping Clay, Forever Living, tombola and 
much more. Admission £2. All proceeds in aid of Aghagallon 
Preschool. Come and join us for a fun afternoon. 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Aideen Lily 

To Book a Baptism: a parent must bring the long birth certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One 
month’s notice is required during which families should attend Sunday Mass. Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of 
each month. 
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Jim Brady 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Maureen Mulholland Anniversary Mass Saturday 3rd June at 7pm 
Kevin McStravick (1) Anniversary Mass Sunday 4th June at 9am 
John Magee Anniversary Mass Sunday 4th June at 11am 
  

 Africa Magazine: If you have a subscription for the Africa Magazine, the latest issue is now ready for 
collection in the sacristy.  

Annual Diocesan (one day) Pilgrimage to Knock. There are a few seats left on the bus to Knock 
on 11th June. The bus will leave the Chapel at 7:30am sharp. To book a seat, contact Annie McVeigh 
on 9265 1149 as soon as possible. 

Friends of Derrymore Pub Quiz Friday 9th June 8.30pm in The Gate Inn, admission £5 including 
supper. Everyone welcome please come along for a great nights craic!!! 

St. Ronan’s College – Open Day on Cornakinnegar Road site – Early in 2018, the work will 
begin on St. Ronan’s College new school build. To celebrate the heritage of the Cornakinnegar Road 
site, the College will hold an Open Day on Thursday 8th June. The College will be open from 10.00am 
– 5.00 pm with guided tours taking place at 11am, 1pm and 4.30 pm. The Board of Governors and 
staff of St. Ronan’s College invite all who attended or worked in any of the previous schools on this 
site to make a final visit before building work begins. 

Diploma in Pastoral Theology at Drumalis – In association with St. Patrick’s Pontifical College, 
Maynooth. Applications are now being accepted for this two-year, part-time, intensive course which 
begins in September 2017. Closing Date for applications: 30 June 2017. Information available at 
http://www.drumalis.co.uk or by emailing maura@drumalis.co.uk or by phoning Drumalis 028 
28276455/28272196 (during office hours, Mon-Fri, 9 am - 5 pm). 

Dromantine Day of Reflection: In preparation for the August 2018 Dublin Congress on the 
Christian Family,  Dr Tony Hanna will lead a day of reflection in Dromantine on “The Joys and 
Challenges in Marriage and Family Life Today.” Date: June 17th 2017, 9:30am to 5:pm.  
Cost £25/30 Euro  – includes lunch and refreshments. To book contact Dromantine,  
Newry, BT34 1RH, Telephone 028/ 048(R.O.I.) 30821964, Email: 
 admin@dromantineconference.com.  
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